
 

2024-2025 PTO Executive Board 
 

 

 

 

 

 

We look forward to working together this year to support Hoover’s students. 

Please join us for our General PTO meetings on: 

Tuesday, 10/15/2024  

Tuesday, 1/21/2025  

Tuesday, 3/18/2025  

Tuesday, 5/13/2025 

 

All meetings will be held in the Hoover Library 

from 6:30 - 7:15 pm. 

PTO Officer Position Contact Info 

Megan Tondi President 

Amanda Jackson Vice President AJacksonHHPTO@gmail.com 

Beth Olmeda Treasurer BKiehneHHPTO@gmail.com 

Jackie Hargraves Assistant Treasurer JacquelynHargraves@yahoo.com 

Jackie Ratner Secretary JRatnerHHPTO@gmail.com 

Keren Peymani Public Relations KPeymaniHHPTO@gmail.com 

MTondiHHPTO@gmail.com 


